
LAUREN RICHARDS 
Main (503) 595 3922 

lauren@mrg-law.com 

main: 503 595 3922 | fax: 503 595 3928 | www.mrg-law.com 
419 SW 11th Ave, Suite 400 | Portland, Oregon 97205-2605 

April 8, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, Oregon 97301-3398 

Re: Docket UM 2316 - In the Matter of PacifiCorp, dba Pacific Power, Application for 
Waiver of Large and Small Generator Interconnection Procedures. 

Attention Filing Center: 

Attached for filing in the above-referenced docket, please find PacifiCorp’s Notice of 
Withdrawal of its Application for Waiver. 

Please contact this office with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Lauren Richards 
Legal Assistant 
McDowell Rackner Gibson PC 
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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
OF OREGON 

UM 2316 

In the Matter of  

PACIFICORP, d/b/a PACIFIC POWER 

Application for Waiver  

PACIFICORP’S NOTICE OF 
WITHDRAWAL  

PacifiCorp, d/b/a Pacific Power, respectfully submits this Notice of Withdrawal of its 

Application for Waiver.  On February 29, 2024, PacifiCorp submitted its Application for Waiver 

(Application) to the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission) seeking a limited, one-

time waiver pertaining to the timing of the 2024 cluster study.  PacifiCorp requested a waiver, in 

part, to ensure continued alignment of its state and federal interconnection processes given that 

PacifiCorp had filed a similar waiver request with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

(FERC).1  

On March 29, 2024, FERC denied PacifiCorp’s request for waiver.2 Therefore, in light of 

FERC’s order denying PacifiCorp’s waiver request, PacifiCorp withdraws its Application because 

it is no longer necessary. 

1 FERC Docket No. ER24-1273-000. 
2 PacifiCorp, 186 FERC ¶ 61,238 (Mar. 29, 2024). 
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McDOWELL RACKNER GIBSON PC 

By: ___________________________ 
Adam Lowney 
McDowell Rackner Gibson PC 
419 SW 11th Avenue, Suite 400 
Portland, OR 97205 
Email: adam@mrg-law.com  

Matthew Loftus 
PacifiCorp 
825 N.E Multnomah St., Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5620
Email: matthew.loftus@pacificorp.com

Attorneys for PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power 

Respectfully submitted this 8th day of April, 2024. 
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